Emir greets President of Cuba

Doha 2 de enero.-  His Highness the Emir Sheikh Tamim bin Hamad al-Thani, His Highness the Deputy Emir Sheikh Abdullah bin Hamad al-Thani and HE the Prime Minister and Interior Minister Sheikh Abdullah bin Nasser bin Khalifa al-Thani sent cables of congratulations to Cuban President Raul Castro on the anniversary of his country’s Independence Day. The Peninsula Newspaper.
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